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To: McKay Jenkins 
From: Jennifer Lambe, Acting Chair, Department of Communication 
Date: 1/25/2013 
 
Re: Letter of Support for proposed Environmental Humanities minor 

 

Dr. Jenkins: 

I am pleased to offer my support to the proposed Environmental Humanities minor.  The program 
sounds inventive and a good model for interdisciplinary thinking. 

From a departmental perspective, we are happy to have one of our classes included in the list of 
possible options for students to fulfill their minor requirements: 

 COMM 200 Environmental Communication 

We anticipate being able to offer this course no more often than every other year given our current 
staffing levels, so we are pleased to see it is among a wide range of options for students to fulfill one 
particular component of the minor. 

If you require any additional supporting materials from our department, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
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